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Want to be an author? 
Publish in Ontario Birds

• Have you observed unusual behaviours 
of birds? 

• Have you been monitoring a local hotspot 
for several years? 

• Have you investigated the haunts and habits 
of your favorite species? 

• Have you got a keen interest in the status 
of a particular species or group?

If the answer to any of these questions is yes, the edi-
tors of Ontario Birds would like to invite you to sub-
mit your formal studies and behavioural and casual

observations of note on birds in Ontario to Ontario Birds. Ontario Birds is the jour-
nal of the Ontario Field Ornithologists and is published three times per year: April,
August and December. Guidelines for publishing and back issues are posted on
the OFO web page (www.ofo.ca). Consult a recent copy of Ontario Birds for guid-
ance on style and format. The editors are always available to assist in the prepara-
tion of notes and articles, and to assist in literature searches and suggest methods
of data analysis, if needed. All submitted material is reviewed by the editors in a
collaborative, back and forth manner. We also encourage the submission of good
quality photographs and graphic portrayal of observational information and field
data with written submissions.

Please consult the editors for further information.
Chip Weseloh (chip.weseloh@canada.ca)
Chris Risley (risleych@gmail.com)
Ken Abraham (kenabra@sympatico.ca)
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